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Monday 9 May  
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Orienteering After School Club (3:15– 4:15pm) 
Interim Governing Body Meeting 
 
Tuesday 10 May 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
KS2 Gymnastics/Netball After School Club (3:15– 4:15pm) 
Mattersey Munchkins Playgroup 2pm—3pm 
 
Wednesday 11 May 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
KS2 Swimming (PM)  
 
Thursday 12 May 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Lunchtime Football Club with Kixx      
Lunchtime Art Club  
Whole School Kixx/PE in the afternoon 
 
Friday 13 May 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
PE for Class 1 The Burrow 
 
Future Dates: 
Tuesday 24 May: KS2 Boys Football Event 
Tuesday 24 May: Mobile Library 
Friday 27 May: Break up for half term 
Thursday 2 June: Jubilee event at the Millennium Green 
Monday 6 June: Inset day 
Thursday 9 June: Y4/5 Athletics at Retford Oaks 
Thursday 16 June: Y5/6 Orienteering at Ranby House 
Tuesday 21 June: Mobile Library 
Tuesday 28 June: KS2 Rounders at Retford Oaks 
Wednesday 6—Thursday 8 July: Y6 Transition to Secondary 
Thursday 7 July: Y2/3/4/5 Harley Gallery 
Monday 11 July: Hive Class overnight residential trip  
Tuesday 19 July: Summer Term Full Governing Body Meeting 
Tuesday 19 July: Mobile Library 
Tuesday 26 July: Last day of term 

Please don’t forget to regularly check  our website at www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk  
You can also sign up to an electronic version of this newsletter too! 

 

It’s been an important week in school. We are so proud of our Year 6 
pupils, they have embraced SATS with maturity and resilience. I think the 
bacon and sausage sandwiches helped them feel prepared! Special 
thanks to Mrs Tasker for cooking them for us. They’ve enjoyed some 
downtime today, but we are back to it next week with Year 6 work–pupils 
now have to complete their writing assessments ready for the end of 
June.  Then we will look towards preparing for transition week at the 
Elizabethan Academy on 6th –8th July.  

ILLNESS IN SCHOOL:  We have had a lot of illness in school this week. 
Please be vigilant of symptoms in your child. There is no longer a require-
ment to test for Covid, but please be mindful if your child is experiencing 
symptoms. We have had a number of pupils unwell with sickness too 
which can be very contagious. Many thanks.  

...at Mattersey   

It’s so lovely to be celebrating another 
achievement from one of our pupils. 

Emily is currently attending training for 
Retford United FC girls team. She goes every Tuesday 
evening to the training sessions where she practises dribbling, 

passing and shooting and she is hoping to be selected for the 
team. She shows such ENTHUSIASM for football and we know 

she is a superstar in the making!  

This week we’ve been thinking about our 

INDEPENDENCE and keeping ourselves 

SAFE. We welcomed into school Road Safety 

Officers from Via East Midlands to run work-

shops on road safety for all of our pupils in 

school. Children learnt about traffic signs 

and the importance of wearing seatbelts and using car seats. We 

also explored how to be safe when walking to school and riding 

on our bikes and scooters. As our pupils develop their independ-

ence, it is really important that they know how to keep them-

selves as safe as possible. Older pupils listened to a talk and 

watched a video about road traffic and accidents- Year 5 and 6 

pupils are preparing to transition to 

secondary school and so guidance for 

keeping themselves safe when catching 

buses and getting to school inde-

pendently is an important part of this 

transition so we know that they leave 

Mattersey, prepared for the next steps 

of their lives.  

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Come and join in the Celebrations  
on  

Thursday 2 June 2022 
on  

The Millennium Green, Mattersey 
 

Mattersey Primary School’s PTFA will have a tombo-
la, cake and refreshment stall between 2pm and 

5pm 
 

There will be lots of activities for children,  
live entertainment, picnic, music and beacon lighting 

 
Donations for the tombola and cake stall most wel-

come  
and can be dropped off at the school 

 
Volunteers also needed for the day please! 

 
If you would like further information, please call the school   
on 01777 817265 or email office28@mattersey.notts.sch.uk 


